Hambleton Church of England Primary School



WISE UP

1 July 2016

www.hambleton.n-yorks.sch.uk

Heads Up

• Sports Day on Friday 8 July

Key Dates

- Certificates **Assembly** Thursday 7 July at 2.40 pm
- NO Special Mention **Assembly** Friday 8 July

UNICEF Children's Rights:

Article 3 The best interests of the child must be a top priority in all things that affect children.

Thought of the Week

'For success, attitude is equally as important as ability.'

Walter Scott



Hambleton History Day

Thank you to all the children for dressing up today. You all looked fantastic. Also a big thank you to Miss Haigh and Mrs Bourke for organising the wonderful day and to our special guests Mrs Celia Barnes and Mrs Brenda Stripe who chatted to the classes and answered questions regarding the history of Hambleton.

School Sports Day

On Friday 8 July it is our School Sports Day at 1pm for 1:15 pm start. Everyone is welcome to spectate. As the children will be competing in their House Teams, we would be grateful if you could provide your child with a T-shirt that matches his/her **team colour** (Fire; red, Water; blue, Earth; green and Air; white/yellow). The children will also need to have their usual black shorts and trainers/pumps on Monday when we maybe practising. A sun hat and **sun cream** for both of these days are advisable as of course we are expecting wall to wall sunshine! Thank you for your support.

Certificates Assembly

With effect from next Thursday (7 July) all pupil birthdays will be celebrated at the Certificate Assembly on Thursday rather than the Special Mention Assembly on Friday. This will continue until further notice.

Power Down Pete

On Monday we welcome the super hero 'Power Down Pete'. He will join us in assembly to deliver his energy saving message and will run lessons and workshops which deliver environmental elements to enrich the curriculum.

News & Information Letter

Please refer to Mr Barber's letter accompanying the newsletter today regarding various news and information.

Young Leaders

As part of her Young Leader's Award, Hannah Pownall will be holding a stall at School to raise money for Childline. Hannah will doing 'Guess the Teddy Bear's Birthday' and also Guess the Number of Sweets in a Jar, each costing 20p a go on Wednesday 6 July 2016 from 3.00 pm. All proceeds will be donated to Childline. Please come along and support this worthwhile event. Thank you.

FOHS Band Night

Last week to get your tickets for the exciting band night that the Friends of Hambleton School are organising. The very popular band 'Superlicks' is to play and tickets cost £15.00. The price includes a drink (alcoholic or non-alcoholic) and a pie and pea supper. Time is 7pm 'til late. Please call Jamie on 07811 017229 to buy your tickets before they all sell out!

Community Choir takes place on Thursday 7 July in the school hall at 8 pm. All are welcome.